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COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchureh Street, E.C.g.

Enclosures
50th December, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

I duly roeceived your letter of the 24th
instent in rfurther reference %o the proposed modification
to Pumping Arrangements in the s.s. "HALLADALE" s, and have
to inform you that the plan of pumping arrangement previously
subnitted has been Murther considered in conjuneti@n with
the addltional information now farnished,

it s observed that the mte::tight
flocrs at frames 10s.3% and 34 extend only to the side
keelsons and that the sand tank bulkhsads do not extend
to the botlom of the vessel, and In the clrcumstances it
1z considered that the propesal of The Blyth Dy Docks &
fhipbullding Co. Ltd. to dispense with the additional bilge
suction and sounding pipe previously recommended might be
accepteds

The plan has now been amended accordingly,

and is returned herewith.
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